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June 30, 2006 
 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250  

 
 

Re: Docket No. UT-060676 – Rulemaking to Consider Price List Elimination   
 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Qwest Corporation (“Qwest”) offers the attached comments in response to the 
Commission’s May 5, 2006 Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments regarding 
changes to rules relating to price lists in light of SSB 6473, which eliminates the 
requirement that telecommunications companies file price lists.  The attached comments 
consist of Qwest’s modifications to price list related rules followed by its comments 
explaining the rationale for the modifications.  
 
Qwest appreciates the opportunity to provide these comments and looks forward to 
participating with the Commission as this rulemaking process continues. 

 
If you have any questions, please call me at 206-345-1568. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Reynolds 
 
MSR/llw 
Enclosure 
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